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We have attended this car show for 6 years now and this drew the biggest number of cars yet. There would have 
been 200 - 250 cars on display, full to capacity. 

There were cars of every description, trucks, stationary engines, stalls & people. No one car stood out as they are all 
someone’s pride and joy. Unfortunately only 2 P76’s made it this year: ours and new members Jamie and Steph 

McFarland with their son Cory from Norsewood 
who have bought Ian Hunters car. Ian also came 
along and was pleased to see his car has gone to a 
good home. This was their first visit to this car 
show and we hope we see more of them at club 
events. As usual the P76’s drew lots attention and 
some new folks to car shows are surprised to see 
them still around. 

<Left: The only car I photographed was this smart 
Mk2 Cortina, Stevie's favourite obviously. > 


